
HMS September Newsletter
Welcome to the 2024-25 school year! We are excited to have you and your student be a part of
our Henley Middle family! Some events happening in September:

September 3, 2024 7th Grade Orientation

September 4, 2024 Both 7th and 8th Grade First Day and
Open House 3:30-5pm

September 9, 2024 Volleyball Practice Begins

September 23, 2024 Picture Day

➢ New Vision: Indeed, Anybody Can Learn Anything!
➢ New Mission: Be a HERO:

Hornets Excelling, Rising, Overcoming
➢ Read the PACT here. All students and staff on the

Henley Campus will sign it.
➢ New KCSD policy for Student Conflict Procedure
➢ Calling all interested parents! We hope to start a

Booster Club at Henley Middle. Please contact
Principal Todd if interested! toddk@kcsd.k12.or.us

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BaoQTB5H5c_6UODTRQyatZToyeujMMm1SinntAZgRlk/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1D2yDl9Ran_zTiDnt-2igRN9qHONa7bZ5gKijXfY8l_Q/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:toddk@kcsd.k12.or.us

